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9th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
2019 School Calendars are in production at the moment and will be with us shortly.  A huge thanks goes to all the 
businesses who have supported the school and taken an advert in next years’ calendar. 
 
Feedback from a number of parents last year was they would have preferred to pre-order the calendars in advance 
and collect them at the Christmas Fayre/Show or have them sent home with the children.  
 
We anticipate to have calendars on sale at the Christmas Fayre on Sunday 2nd December with any remaining being 
sold at the Christmas Show on Tuesday 18th December. 
 
Should you wish to pre-order calendars please complete the below tear off slip and return it along with payment of 
£5 per calendar to the school office by Friday 23rd November 2018.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Fundraising Group 

 
St Patrick’s FRG 
 
 

 
I wish to pre order the 2019 St Patrick’s School Calendar costing £5 each 
 

Quantity How do you wish to receive the calendar? (Please circle your choice) 

 
 

Collect at Christmas Fayre Collect at Christmas Show Sent home with child 

Payment 
Method 
(please circle) 

 
Cash 

 
Cheque (made payable to St. Patrick’s Fundraising 

Group) 

 
 
Parent/Carers’ Name:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Childs’ Name & Class: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signature:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
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